
Good evening all, 
 
Hope everyone had a good weekend!   
 
Ours started early by attending the Thursday HOG social at Floore's.  So I'm sitting there, having a great 
time, great company and all the while I'm thinking how the place reminds me of Shorty's.  Well damn if it 
wasn't Shorty's!  Turns out Floore's doesn't have Thursday bike night but that didn't stop our fearless 
leader.  Comeback make an emergency call and moved our event next door to Shorty's.  Great 
place!  Everyone had a great time as you can see in the attached picture.  For those who couldn't go, not 
to worry, it was such a great place we plan on returning. 
 
Saturday's ride to Triple C Steakhouse was a great ride too!  The group was taken on a scenic route to 
Devine which made it new and different and I hear the meal was delicious! 
 
Please mark your calendars for next Saturday.  BIG day with lots going on as follows: 
 
8:30a - Road Captain's meeting 
9:30a - New Member Orientation (please invite anyone you know who wants to join) 
10:30a - Chapter Social 
11:00a - 5:00p - Fundraiser 
12:00p - Surprise ride! (I love surprises!) So make sure to ride your bike. 
 
Membership cards have all been sent out.  You will need it to participate on Chapter rides so make sure 
to carry it with you. 
 
That's all for now.   See you Saturday. 
 

Hot Lips signing out  

 

 

 

 


